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MEMORANDUM FOR THE HEADS OF EXECUTIVE DEPARTMENTS AND AGENCIES 

FROM: Mick Mulvaney 4 ~ 
Director ~O 

SUBJECT: Reopening Departments and Agencies 

This memorandum folJows the February 8ll1 memorandwn M-18-10, and updates the 
status of appropriations for Fiscal Year 2018. 

Today, the President signed a continuing resolutio.n that brings employees back to work 
and reopens government functions. All employees who were on furlough due to the absence of 
appropriations may now retw-n to work. 

You should reopen offices in a prompt and orderly manner. 

We appreciate very much yow- cooperation and efforts duiing thi difficult period. Thank 
you and your teams for your ervice and your continued work on behalf of the American people. 



NRCExecSec Resource 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

0MB Correspondence to Agencies <OMB-AGENCY­

CORRESPONDENCE@LISTSERV.OMB.EOP.GOV> on behalf of Miller, Julie L. EOP/OMB 
<Julie_Miller@OMB.EOP.GOV> 
Friday, February 09, 2018 8:42 AM 
OMB-AGENCY-CORRESPONDENCE@LISTSERV.OMB.EOP.GOV 

[External_Sender] M-18-11 Reopening Departments and Agencies 

This memorandum follows the February 3th memorandum M-18-10, and updates the status of appropriations for Fiscal 

Year 2018. 

To view this Memo, please click: https://www.whitehouse.gov/wp-content/uploads/2017 /11/M-18-11.pdf. 

This email list is maintained by Arnette White at the Office of Management and Budget (0MB). If you should 
be removed or need someone added, please send a request to awhite@omb.eop.gov. 
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